
Hi 
Having attended a Rural Connectivity Seminar earlier this week we have become aware of 
your consultation on mobile mast resilience. 
Whilst I don't have the technical expertise to complete the consultation document we would 
like to flag up with you that the mobile mast located at Sinderhope in the very south of the 
county does not have battery back up in place. We are regularly contacted by local residents 
who are concerned by this. 

 
Best wishes. 
Gill 
 


